
 

         April 12, 2012      Phillip J Wesley  

                    Division Public Affairs Officer 

                                                             734-847-8580 

           Philbedford@bex.net 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

Instructors of The United States Coast Guard Auxiliary are now accepting students for the 2012 Safe Boating 

KAYAK/PADDLEBOAT Programs.  

 

Classes are open to all persons and will start promptly as scheduled. Group and family discounts are available 

and registration fees collected at the start of class. 

 

Pre-Registration is strongly recommended. Please call points of contact instructors listed. 

 

Class Annoucments 
 

May 29
th

  (5:30 pm) 

Olander Park (pond) 6930 Sylvania Ave, Sylvania Ohio 
 

         July 11th  (5:30 pm) 

Olander Park (pond) 6930 Sylvania Ave, Sylvania Ohio 

 

Classes will include on the water training by American Canoe Association Certified Instructors 

 

 

For more information about this and other Boating Safety Classes please contact Division 16 Public Education 

Officer, Pat Groves (419) 729-1529  or Patagroves@aol.com . 

 

Thank you for any assistance you may render to get this important notice out to the boating public. 

END 
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